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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	energy,	it	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar		
which	means	recognising	the	environmental	benefits	and	health	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.	Australians	are	showing	the	industry	they	want	sustainable	power	
generation	and	it	is	time	for	the	retailers	to	stop	pushing	unsustainable	fossil	
fuels	as	the	source	and	encourage	even	more	homeowners	to	invest	in	solar	
panels	by	paying	a	fair	price	for	the	electricity	they	add	to	the	grid.	
	
Wendy	Delaney		
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